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Comments: To Whom it May Concern'

 

As a former employee of the USFS and a former Alaskan resident, I know the importance of protecting the

tourism and fishing industries in Alaska.  Continued large scale clearcuts, especially without appropriate tax

payer benefit, is no longer the highest and best use of National Forests.  I strongly oppose the South Revilla sale

 

Thank you.

 

Robert Burnett


